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Spring 2    March 2022 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to a new term, this term we are focusing on 

collaborative learning across the whole school. We will be 

developing children’s skills in resolving conflicts, sharing ideas 

with their partners and others, as well as being a supportive 

and helpful pupil. 

We are looking at the story of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ and 

talking about construction of bridges and houses, leading into 

‘The Three Little Pigs’.  The children are enjoying retelling stories 

and making story props, they have made masks and puppets 

so far and are using lovely story language. 

In Maths we are looking at solid knowledge and 

understanding of numbers to 10, talking about which numbers 

make 10 and exploring this through lots of active games.  We 

will be exploring 2D and 3D shapes later in the term through 

junk modelling and building models. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and Early Years Team 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Everyday- Reading books 

checked and changed 

when needed. 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Reading Books- Please send in 

your child’s reading books in 

everyday, we check their 

reading records and read with 

them throughout the week 

also. 

Healthy Lunches and snacks- 

Can we please ask that your 

child’s lunchbox is a balanced 

meal. Some suggestions for this 

are below. 

 Sandwich/ roll/ 

breadsticks/ wrap. 

 Fruit/ Vegetables 

 Cheese/ Yogurt 

 Cholate wafer or 

biscuit. 

 Crisps or crackers 

We provide fruit/ vegetables for 

snack time but if you wish to 

send anything in please can it 

be a healthy snack of fruit or 

vegetables.  

Thank you 

 


